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Attend a Teacher Workshop! 
 
Dear Teacher: 
 
The environmental education staff at Grand Canyon National Park offers teacher workshops. The 
workshops provide an overview of our programs, a chance to visit the field sites we use, and an 
opportunity to engage in many of the activities we conduct with the students. Additionally, we conduct 
some of the pre- and post-visit activities you can do in the classroom.  
 
Two workshops are being offered this year: 

 
• October 24 - 26, 2008 
• November 14 - 16, 2008 

 
Teacher Workshop registration begins Wednesday, August 20, 2008. 
 
Participants arrive at the park on Friday evening for a social gathering with the environmental education 
staff. The workshop continues on Saturday morning and finishes at approximately 2:30 pm on Sunday. 
Two nights of lodging are provided and the park entrance fee is waived for workshop participants. 
 
Although attendance at a workshop is not required in order to bring your class to the park, we strongly 
recommend attendance as it will help you and your students get the most out of their field trip to the park. 
Workshops are identical in content, will address all the programs we offer, and will include break-out 
sessions that focus on geology, ecology, and human history. 
 
To register for a workshop, each participant must complete the included registration form (on back 
side of this page). There is a registration fee of $50 per participant for each workshop. This fee is 
refundable up to 30 days prior to the workshop; after 30 days, the fee can not be returned. Please write the 
check payable to “Grand Canyon National Park”, and mail it along with your completed registration form 
to the address at the bottom of the form.  
 
Each workshop is limited to 25 participants. Your space in a workshop is not guaranteed until we 
have received payment.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the below phone number or email 
address.  We look forward to meeting you and sharing a very rewarding experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andy Pearce 
Environmental Education Specialist 
Grand Canyon National Park 
928-638-7662 
Andy_Pearce@nps.gov 
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